
One Day Workshop Organized on NAAC Reforms 2024 at Aggarwal College 

Ballabhgarh 

 

Aggarwal College Ballabhgarh organized a one-day workshop on NAAC Reforms 

on August 17, 2024. As a mentor, guiding Mentee Colleges for NAAC 

accreditation, this workshop on ‘NAAC Reforms 2024: An Introduction to Binary 

Accreditation Framework - An NEP 2020 Perspective’ was conducted by the 

IQAC of the college under the directions of President Mr. Devender Gupta and 

Acting Principal Dr. Sanjeev Gupta. Teams from Vaish Collge Bhiwani, Vaish 

College Bahadurgarh, SD College Palwal and SMM College Palwal participated in 

this workshop. After a formal welcome by Principal Dr. Sanjeev Gupta, Dr. K L 

Kaushik, Coordinator IQAC gave a comprehensive overview of the new binary 

accreditation framework introduced by NAAC Bengaluru. He explained in detail 

the various quality parameters that the HEIs need to undertake to meet the 

requirements of NAAC. The workshop was made open for suggestions and doubts 

and it was well received by all. The teams were given a tour of the college and 

various features of the premises were highlighted. The Library of the college was 

highly eulogized. The workshop was coordinated by Dr. Sarika Kanjlia and Dr. 

Vineet Nagpal Deputy Coordinators IQAC of the college. On this occasion Dr. 

Sanjay Kumar Goyal, Principal Vaishya College Dr. Sanjay Kumar Goyal, 

Principal Vaish College Bhiwani, Dr. Asha Sharma, Principal VASMM 

Bahadurgarh, Dr. P.K. Verma IQAC Coordinator SD College Palwal, Dr. Vandana 

Tyagi, Principal SMM Palwal were present. 


